
Lynn Brandl  
3127 Cuba Road 
Long Grove, IL 60047 

May 31, 2023 

Village of Long Grove 
Attn: Taylor Wegrzyn, Interim Planner 
3110 Old McHenry Road 
Long Grove, IL 60047 

VIA EMAIL:  Taylor Wegrzyn - twegrzyn@mundelein.org 
EMAIL CC:   Kevin Rose - KRCars14@gmail.com 

RE: Kevin & Ariel Rose Garage Project, 3305 Old McHenry Road, Long Grove 

Dear Taylor Wegrzyn and Members of the Planning Commission/Zoning Board of Appeals: 

I am writing on behalf of Kevin and Ariel Rose, who are requesting a side yard setback 
variation to allow for placement of a free-standing garage. 

We support their efforts to build a garage. We believe it would not only be beneficial to their 
lifestyle and use of their own property, but that it would also have a positive impact on their 
property value (and therefore, will have a positive impact on all of our property values). 

Further, we do not believe that the variation and subsequent project will alter the essential 
character of their property or our larger neighborhood. 

I encourage the Village and Plan Commission/Zoning Board of Appeals to find a solution so 
that the homeowners are able to use their own property in a way that best meets their needs. 

Sincerely, 

Lynn Brandl  
Email: LynnPBrandl@gmail.com 
Cell/text: 847-323-2232

mailto:twegrzyn@mundelein.org
mailto:KRCars14@gmail.com
mailto:LynnPBrandl@gmail.com


Nicholas & Melissa Flores 

3130 Cuba Rd  

Long Grove, IL 60047 

 

Village of Long Grove 

Attn: Taylor Wegrzyn 

3110 Old McHenry Rd 

Long Grove, IL 60047 

 

RE: Garage Project: Kevin & Ariel Rose; 3305 Old McHenry Rd, Long Grove 

 

This letter is to share our perspective on the setback variance that has been requested to build a free-
standing garage on the property of Kevin and Ariel Rose. We currently reside in one of the properties 
adjacent to their home. 

We have been able to discuss the plans and their desire to enhance their home with the addition of the 
garage. The plans are thoughtful and show that they will ensure the structure will have a positive impact 
on their home as well as increase overall value in the immediate area.  

 

We encourage the planning/zoning commission to strongly consider supporting a solution to help 
enhance their property and the surrounding area. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Nicholas Flores 

Nicholas.flores98@gmail.com 

262.818.2389 
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